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February 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to a number of concerns raised by children and parents both at Flowery Field and across the 

Local Authority we would like to inform you of the latest information from the Local Authority 

Designated Officer/ Safeguarding Advisor for Education: 

 

“I would like to take this opportunity to make you aware of the link to some really good guidance in 

relation to keeping our children safe on line when using social media, internet etc 

https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Supporting-Young-People-Online.pdf 

A poster has also been attached. 

Recently there have been a number of concerns in relation to children’s safety whilst on line in 

particular videos being hijacked to include a character called “Momo”. 

 

In school we do a lot of work  with your children about keeping themselves safe whilst on line and 

we hope by providing the  attached information you will feel confident to talk to your children about 

their on line activity and to support them in keeping safe. 

We will also be talking about keeping safe online during our assembly plans but will not mention 

specific issues so as not to pique children’s interest in a way that might encourage them to look at it. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Fell 
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